
  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

Events and Activities: 
 
 

 Sundays 10am Worship Service at ACOC 

 

 Wednesdays 10am Women’s Bible Study 
  Childcare Provided 

  

 July 19-20 Parenting Workshop: Grades 1-5 

 

 July 26-27 Parenting Workshop: Grades 6-12 

 

 July 31 Family Group Facilitator’s Meeting 

 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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 3720 Mars Hill Road                       Phone: 770-725-2188 
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GREAT TIME OF WORSHIP, FELLOWSHIP, 
AND FEASTING AT FORT YARGO STATE 

PARK LAST SUNDAY! 

 
Congratulations to our dessert contest winners: 
 

Best Cake:  Michelle Oliver - BEST OVERALL WINNER! 
Best Pie:  Dahlia Medlock 
Best Kid Friendly Dessert:  Robin MacKay 
Best Dessert Made by a Man:  Tim Sanders 
Best Banana Pudding:  Cindy Bunch 
Best Miscellaneous Dessert:   Meg Bullock 
 
Thank you to our campus volunteers who transported 
tables and chairs, set up for the event and cleaned up 
afterwards! 
 
Thank you to Annette and Alana Saul for doing an 
excellent job of overseeing the dessert contest and the dessert 
tables! Thank you to all for bringing delicious desserts for 
all to share! 
 
Thank you to Ron and Lisa Sawhill for bringing coolers of 
cold water for us to drink!  
 
Thank you to all of you who jumped in to help whenever 
and wherever you saw a need! 
 
Shout out to Fresh Air BBQ! The food was delicious! 

 
 

 

BAPTISM: 
 

Bella Goodwin was baptized on Sunday, June 16
th

. Bella is the 

daughter of Robert and Nancy Goodwin and she will be a freshman at 

Oglethorpe High School in the fall. 
 

Stephen Giles was baptized on Sunday, June 16
th

. Stephen is married 

to Kathy Giles and is in the Lane Creek Family Group. 

 
Repent, then, and turn to God, so that your sins may be wiped 

out, that times of refreshing may come from the Lord…   
 Acts 3:19 

A BIG THANK YOU TO… 
TIM AND LACY ARMSTRONG! 
Thank you for your hard work and sacrifice of 
time to make VBS such a memorable time for our 
children! We love you and appreciate you both! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

THANK YOU: Dear Family & Friends, I am SO excited to tell you that $610.  

was collected at the worship service last Sunday morning at Ft.Yargo State Park 

to feed the hungry in Cambodia!!! The money will go back to Phnom Penh 

Cambodia with me on July 29th and be used to buy enough beans & rice to 

provide almost 2500 servings at the cost of .25 per person! AMAZING!! Thank 

you God and thank you loved ones!! With much love & gratitude, Lisa Goodwin 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

THANK YOU: The Daniel Holte Family would like to thank the church for the 

arrangement, cards, phone calls, and prayers in response to the passing of his 

father. 
 

THANK YOU: Thank you for the prayers for my father, Robert Wright. He is 

now at home recovering from his heart surgeries. We are certainly very grateful 

to God for taking care of our family! Thanks and love, KanyaCornish 
 

THANK YOU: The Ousley Family would like to thank the church for the 

prayers for Jim’s grandfather and Wanda’s mother during their recent 

hospitalizations. They are both home and doing much better! 
 

FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY! Class will run from July 7 until Sept 1 

on Sunday afternoons. See Dominic Spinella for more information and to sign 

up. Cost for a kit is $100. payable to the church. 
 

To place an ad or announcement, please email acocservant@gmail.com. Deadline is 

Thursday at 3pm. 

 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Syntcha Darby’s mother had a stroke and was diagnosed with cancer this 
month. Kevin and Syntcha will be moving to Florida in the next few weeks to be 
with her. Syntcha’s address: 1030 Brookshire Drive, Bogart, GA 30622. 
 

Ana Kadhum’s mother is in hospice and could pass at any time.  Pray that 
her journey is peaceful and painless and that Ana can see her one last time. 
Ana’s address: 1240 Oconee Forest Drive, Watkinsville, GA 30677. 
 
 
 

Helen Hillman asks that we please pray that Andy Hillman gets good 
results from an upcoming biopsy of his prostate. Andy’s address: 103 N. Rand 
Ct, Eatonton, GA 31024. 
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL - A HUGE SUCCESS! 
 
Our bodies are tired, but our hearts are full!  What an amazing 

week we had at "Kingdom Rock" Vacation Bible School learning to "Stand 
Strong" for God through God's Love, Family & Friends, Prayer, Trusting 
God, and the Bible.  If you don't have a little one of your own talking about 
it and singing "Stand Strong,” stop an elementary age kid at church today 
and ask them about their time at VBS.  We have heard so many different 
stories from the kids about how much of an impact this one week was for 
them.  God is great!  Each day Seyoung Holte helped us start the 
morning off by singing, dancing, and worshiping God together.  Afterward, 
the kids split up into different groups (lead mostly by our middle-schoolers 
with the help of a few teens) and visited our amazing stations.   
  They learned that the Bible can come alive through "Epic Bible 
Adventures.”  Camille Whitworth led the VBSers through 5 different 
adventures as if they were living them today.  They also traveled to the 
"Imagination Station" where through sciency and fun experiments, 
Brianne Baine helped each camper find new ways to bring each day's 
lesson home so they would not be forgotten.  Oh, and let's not forget the 
"Tournament Games" where Beth Spinella helped us to get the wiggles 
out, grow closer to other kids, and understand the daily lessons in a 
physical way.   As the kids made their trip through "Chadder's Theater,” 
they gained a better understanding for the blessings we have been given 
and how to help others in our community who are less fortunate.  Tim 
Sanders led us in this station with Chadder the Chipmunk and challenged 
the kids to bring unopened boxes of cereal to help feed school aged kids 
who do not normally receive regular meals at home.  The day would 
certainly not be complete without quirky snacks from the "King's Kitchen" 
to help us to remember our memory verses and fill our bellies.   
      Thank you very much church family for all your support and help.  
The kids grew closer to God and each other this week and it could not 
have happened without your donations and willingness to serve.  It is so 
important to reach this generation and help guide them through life with a 
solid foundation on God, learning to "Stand Strong for God" no matter 
what life throws at them! 

~Tim and Lacy Armstrong 

 

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT: 

Keyilah Faith Harvey was born on Monday, June 17, at 

4pm, weighing 7lbs and 2oz, to proud parents Barrington 

and Sydney Harvey. 

CHRISTIAN CLASSIFIEDS: 
WANTED: Looking for a tea cart. Contact Lee at 404-263-7605. 
 

PIANO FOR SALE: It is a transitional upright style walnut Baldwin Acrosonic 

piano with bench for $400. I believe it is from the 1960s. Email 

ana_kadhum@yahoo.com. 
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